
Questions? 
We have created Parkside Regeneration
webpages, dedicated to keeping you
informed and to answer questions you may
have. Go to
www.runnymede.gov.uk/parkside-
regeneration
Alternatively, please contact the Parkside
Regeneration Team on 01932 838383 or
parksideregen@runnymede.gov.uk 

How will the project be funded? 
The Council cannot afford to deliver the
regeneration project alone. We will be exploring
options such as working with the Government or
a development partner.

We hope that we will build more homes on the
regeneration areas. Some will be sold to then
help to finance brand new, highly energy efficient,
Council homes. We will also be able to access
funding from various other sources.

Welcome to August’s Parkside Regeneration
Newsletter. Newsletters are produced 4 times a year,
and previous ones are on the Council's website. 

The focus of this newsletter is communication. We
understand that residents want to keep up to date on
the regeneration, therefore below is an explanation of
when you can expect further information and key
decision dates.
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What’s happening now? 
The technical surveys of the regeneration
areas continue. The project team is now
discussing the findings of those surveys
with Surrey County Council, The
Environment Agency and others to help
shape what could be possible.
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September 2024: 
Information leaflet

Ridge, the Council’s main consultants, will
produce a leaflet that will go to all households
within the regeneration area, and those that have
signed up for the newsletters. This leaflet will
include high level masterplans showing possible
regeneration zones for the Parkside Project.

October 2024: 
Public events and consultation

The September leaflet will include more
information about the public events and
consultations. The Council and Ridge will hold
drop-in sessions for residents to speak to the
project team in person. This will be an
opportunity to ask questions and to help
influence the plans moving forward. Other
options will be available for residents with limited
mobility.

November 2024
Housing Committee

A report will be presented to Housing Committee
setting out the progress of the project. By this
time we will have addressed a lot of the biggest
constraints to the project such as flooding. If
Housing Committee approve, it does not mean
the regeneration will be going ahead, but it is
more likely. Residents will be updated on the
decision and next steps in December.

Spring 2025:
Public events and consultations

April / May 2025
Housing Committee

A report will go to a Special Housing Committee
that includes the details of what is proposed. The
Committee will then decide whether the planning
application should be submitted. Residents will
be updated on the decision in May. 

July 2025:
Planning application submitted

If the project is approved and continues, final
changes to the plans will be made and a planning
application will be submitted. It is likely that it will
take some months to determine. If planning
permission is granted and the project is
affordable this will be the time that we can state
with certainty that the project will go ahead. The
Council would then work with a developer to start
phasing the building. It is not possible to predict
at this stage when building might start.

Early next year we will speak to the public and
other stakeholders about the evolving plans. We
will be better able to advise people regarding the
options that will be available for those that are
required to move and those that want to move
into the area.
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